
Dear Parents,

Each year a monetary Christmas gift collection is taken for the
teachers and staff of our Wyckoff Campus. Since your child
often has more than 6 teachers, we feel a combined gift from
parents conveys our gratitude most adequately and also eases
the burden for parents to buy several different gifts. 

Our Christmas Gift coordinators will assemble the Christmas
gifts for all the staff and teachers and these will be ready to be
delivered to them by 17 December and may be presented by the
HomeRoom Liaisons at the class Christmas party. 

If you would like to contribute to this gift collection, please use
PayPal (QR code below) or enclose cash or a check made
payable to ECMS PTO in an envelope marked “Christmas Gift”
by Friday, December 3rd. All gift contributions will remain
confidential.

Thank you for partnering with us as we spread some Christmas
cheer to all our wonderful teachers and staff. 

Merry Christmas
ECMS PTO
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